Subject: Application 2022/0161/P

Hi Miriam,

Re: Application 2022/0161/P

The above application has just been brought to my attention. T am a resident at the neighbouring property,
81-89 Farringdon Road, ECIM 3LL

1 do not believe this application for an outdoor terrace and pergolas should be approved, on the basis that it
will encourage heightened noise directly next to residential premises, potentially during all hours of the day
and night. In particular, a number of residents work from home in this building and this installation could
cause regular disturbances and instances of ongoing dispute.

Thank you for considering this feedback in coming to your decision.

Kind regards,

Tom Hovanessian
81-89 Farringdon Road
London

ECIM 3LL



